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28th April 2017 

A message from 
the head….. 
 

Thank you to those parents that attended the MAT consul-
tation meetings on Wednesday.  If you still have any ques-
tions, or any feedback from the meetings, please do com-
plete a form available from the office. 
 

On Thursday we were joined in assembly by ‘Animal Expe-
rience’.  The children got to see various animals including a 
barn owl, meerkat, bearded lizard, snake and a tarantula.  
The Year 3 children then got to take part in a ‘hands on’ 
experience with a question and answer session to learn 
more about the animals. 
 

This afternoon all the children will take part in a Rock 
Steady Workshop where they will have fun exploring Rock 
and Roll ! 
 

We are closed next Monday 1st May for May Day Bank 
Holiday, and will be back in school on Tuesday 2nd May 
2017.  I hope you have a lovely long weekend. 
 

Mrs Wilson 

Headteacher 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 1st SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Tues 2nd 12.30-1.00 
3.30-4.15 
3.40-4.40 
3.35-4.45 

Knitting Club 
Recorder Club 
Minecraft Club 
KS2 Tennis Club 

Weds 3rd 3.30-4.15 
3.30-4.40 
3.35-4.45 
3.30-4.15 

Homework Club 
Y2 Cookery Club 
Luton Town Football Club 
Homework Club 

Thurs 4th 10.00-12.00 
3.25-4.30 
3.35-4.45 

Bikeability Course 
Art Club  
Y4 Cricket Club 

Fri 5th 3.30-4.30 Falcons Gym Club 

Golden Book children for last week  

Chicks Linh and Tyler 

Ducklings Marcel and Cameron 

Skylarks Maisy, Melissa and Enzo 

Chaffinches Zac, Ibrahim, Laura D and Ashmi S 

Swans  Carlo and Amyah 

Owls Kristian and Nicole 

Puffins  Ellie 

Pheasants Conor 

Eagles  Thakini, Sophia, George and Abel 

Kestrels Louis. Oliver F, Oliwia, Sophia, Isla, 
Sarah P, Tilly and Fleur 

Well done & keep up the 

good work.  

Lunchtime Golden Table 

This month’s Golden Table was for the Year 1  
children.  Well done to  Amrita, Banafsha, Thomas 
and Alexander from Chaffinches and Amelie, Lydia, 
Henry and Isabelle from Skylarks, who all enjoyed 

their lunch served to them on Thursday. 

SNAP Election 
Please be aware that the Foundation Stage ONLY will be 
closed on Thursday 8th June to enable the classroom to 

be used as a polling station.  All other children should 
attend school as normal. 

Class Assemblies 
Each class will be holding an assembly during the  

Summer Term and we would like to invite parents/
carers to come and join their child’s class on the day 
they are holding their assembly.  The assemblies will 

be held at 9.05am and will last for approximately  
20-30 minutes.  I know the children look forward to  

seeing you on these occasions. 

Date of  
Assembly 

Class 

Thursday 11th May Skylarks 

Thursday 18th May Foundation Stage 

(Chicks and Ducklings) 

Thursday 25th May Chaffinches 

Thursday 15th June Year 3 (Pheasants and Puffins) 

Thursday 22nd June Year 3 Sing On 

Thursday 29th June Owls 

Thursday 6th July Swans 

Thursday 13th July Kestrels 

Tuesday 18th July Eagles 

PTA Quiz Night  
Friday 12th May  

Come and join in the fun. 
Booking forms are in  your 

child’s bookbag.  Please 
complete and return to 

school as soon as possible. 


